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Date: 05/31/13   
 
To:  Paulding County Media  
 
For Immediate Release 
 

Deputy Brian Fitzgerald Awarded the Commissioner’s Public Safety Award 
 

(Paulding County, GA) On May 28, 2013 Deputy Brian Fitzgerald of the Paulding 
County Sheriff’s Office Youth Services Division was awarded the Paulding County 
Board of Commissioner’s Public Safety Award.  Deputy Fitzgerald was awarded the 
Commissioner’s Public Safety Award for his exemplary service to the Youth 
Services Division as well as the Paulding County Sheriff’s Office and South 
Paulding High School.  Deputy Fitzgerald is a School Resource Officer (SRO) in the 
Youth Services Division and has had an exemplary career with the Paulding County 
Sheriff’s Office.  Deputy Fitzgerald is the SRO at South Paulding High School.      
 
Deputy Fitzgerald was presented with a Certificate of Appreciation from the Board 
of Commissioners along with a “Dinner for Two” Gift Card from Texas Roadhouse.  
On hand to present the award was: Standing First Row (L-R): Lieutenant Dee 
Morris, Jennifer Fitzgerald (Deputy Fitzgerald’s wife), Deputy Brian Fitzgerald, 
and Sheriff Gary Gulledge.  Standing Rear Row (L-R): Post 1 Commissioner Dave 
Carmichael, Post 2 Commissioner Todd Pownall, County Attorney Jayson Phillips,     
Commission Chairman David Austin, Post 4 Commissioner David Barnett, and Post 
3 Commissioner Tommie Graham.  Congratulations to Deputy Fitzgerald and 
thanks to Texas Roadhouse for the generous donation of the gift card! 
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